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From: Pat O'Toole <pjotoole@atlanticfasteners.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 3:08 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Position Limits

Please record this request that the CFTC establish and enforce position limits where appropriate, but especially with gold and
silver. The limit on silver should be around 1500 contracts.

Even more important is to enforce compliance. It's totally ridiculous to have JPMorgan able to short at will to knock the price
down.

Thank you.

Pat O'Toole



